
Castle on the Hudson is currently closed for renovations and construction 
of a new, on-site spa and will reopen on May 1, 2013.   
Reservations for future visits to the Castle on the Hudson are currently 
being confirmed.  Please call 914-631-1980.  We look forward to 
welcoming you when we reopen! 
 


